
UPCOMING CLOSURE

 Why?
As The Underline Phase 3 embarks on its vision to improve mobility and quality of life, two parking lots 
located in Coral Gables will be permanently closed to accommodate a new amenity that will repurpose the 
space into a dog park.

 Where?
City of Coral Gables, Parking Lots located on the east side of Lejeune Road (42nd Ave.) and north of 
Grand Avenue.

 When?
The first lot will be closing permanently on January 4, 2024. The second lot will be closing on January 
15, 2024.

 Contact Us
For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Erin 
Sudman | Gianno Feoli at (305) 747.7455.
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